
 
 
 

Kahnawake – 22, Kenténha/October 2024 

 
Hydro-Quebec  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter authorizes Hydro-Quebec and its technicians to conduct a forestry 
inventory of trees for future vegetation control along its power distribution lines. 
 
Crews will be in the areas along the Old Chateauguay Road and in areas along R-
132, the New Development and some of the farm roads, from November 4 to 
December 30, 2024. 
 

 
 
 
For further Information, please contact the undersigned at the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke at (450) 632-7500 
 
In Peace and Friendship,  
 
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWÀ:KE 
 
 

_ _ 
David S. Lahache, 
Transport Coordinator 
 
Cc: KTV 
      OCC 
      KEPO 
      Peacekeepers 
      KLO 
      PSD 

 


